
Lake Management News Update for 2020 …  
 

As part of our management strategies we actively gather data around 
the herbicide treatment area to better understand the timeframe in 
which the herbicide is present in the lake. Thus we collect water samples 
to detect the concentration in areas adjacent to our treatment zone. 
The attached URL links below will provide you with some context for 
the sampling we will be conducting in 2020 on North Twin Lake for the 
post treatment with those results compared to our sampling in the 
ProcellaCOR treated area last year. This data is invaluable not only for 
our Lake District but for the WDNR and other Lake Associations and 
Districts as we continue to learn about our water resources and how 
they respond to management activities in our efforts to control invasive 
species. 

 

Jay Wittman – Lake District Lake Management Coordinator …  

 

• 10 acres in North Twin to be treated with ProcellaCOR on 
06/17th/2020 
 

• North Twin Lake Pretreatment Survey – June 4th, 2020 – 
Underwater Camera Footage 
 

• How We Will be Collecting Water Samples 
 

• North Twin Herbicide Sampling Plan 

https://nstlakedistrict.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/46/2020/06/NT-ProcellaCOR-Treated-Area_2019.pdf
https://nstlakedistrict.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/46/2020/06/NTwin_T2020_Perm_ProcellaCOR.pdf
https://nstlakedistrict.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/46/2020/06/NTwin_T2020_Perm_ProcellaCOR.pdf
https://youtu.be/CD1utbBmZOM
https://youtu.be/CD1utbBmZOM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KSkAB0vF-Kc
https://nstlakedistrict.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/46/2020/06/NorthTwin_Vilas_T2020_Herbicide_Sample_Plan_Final.pdf

